
From: BACHMAN Jeff
To: ROOT Jenny
Subject: FW: criteria for fine levels for 401 certifications
Date: Tuesday, January 07, 2014 12:31:00 PM

 
 
Jeff Bachman
Office of Compliance and Enforcement
Oregon Dept. of Environmental Quality
(503) 229-5950
 
From: FONSECA Marilyn 
Sent: Tuesday, October 16, 2012 9:52 AM
To: BACHMAN Jeff
Cc: FONSECA Marilyn; JOHNDOHL Judy; KIRK Steve; STINE Chris; LAMB Bonnie; NEWELL Avis; DADOLY
John
Subject: criteria for fine levels for 401 certifications
 
Good morning Jeff – based on conversations with regional staff and review of current and future
401 certifications, the 401 hydropower program proposes that the criteria to determine a $6000
fine vs. an $8000 fine be based on power generating capacity.
 
Facilities that generate <100 MW would be fined at the $6000 level and facilities that generate ≥
100 MW would be fined at the $8000 level for violations of 401 hydropower certification
conditions.
 
Please let me know if you have any questions or need more information.
 
Thank you,
 
Marilyn Fonseca
Oregon Department of Environmental Quality
Water Quality Division
811 SW 6th Avenue
Portland, OR 97204
(503) 229-6804
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